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April 25, 2024 
 
 
AESQ Supplier Forum Attendees: 
 
 
The Aerospace Engine Supplier Quality Consortium of SAE is holding a Supplier Forum 
in Tokyo, Japan, on April 25, 2024. 
 
If you need to apply for a temporary non-immigrant visa to attend an SAE International 
meeting in the United States, you are advised to apply for your visa as soon as possible 
and no later than 3-4 months in advance of the meeting date.  If you require a visa to 
attend an SAE International meeting outside the United States, please refer to the visa 
rules of the host country to determine the applicable visa requirements and the 
suggested timeframe for submitting your visa application.  You can submit SAE 
International meeting information, such as the name, dates, location, and purpose of the 
meeting, with your visa application.   
 
SAE International cannot intervene with, or call or send personal letters to, the State 
Departments, Embassies or Consulates of the United States or other government on 
behalf of any meeting participant.  U.S. visa information, including required 
documentation and fees, can be found on the U.S. Department of State’s website at 
http://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en.html.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Rebecca Lemon 
AESQ Industry Program Manager 
SAE  
rebecca.lemon@sae.org 
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